
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

RemedyLogic Is Pleased To Announce That Darren R. Lebl, MD, MBA  
Has Become a Member of Our Board of Advisors  

 
Dr. Darren R. Lebl is a Stanford and Harvard trained spinal surgeon who practices  
at the Hospital for Special Surgery (HSS) in New York City. Dr. Lebl is an Associate  

Professor in spinal surgery specializing in minimally invasive surgery, the  
cervical spine, motion preserving spine procedures, and microsurgery. 

 
New York, NY, March 20, 2020, RemedyLogic has added Darren R. Lebl, MD, MBA to its Board of 
Advisors. Dr. Lebl brings with him a customized approach to each individual patient to help 
maximize quality of life and musculoskeletal health. He incorporates innovative procedures, newer 
and less invasive surgical techniques, and biologic healing agents into his practice. 
 
Dr. Lebl has a busy clinical practice at the Hospital for Special Surgery, the nation’s #1 ranked 
Hospital in Orthopedic Surgery for 10 straight years. HSS is a teaching hospital, which means their 
faculty instructs the next generation of musculoskeletal clinicians. Many of their physicians are 
also likely to be working on research projects and clinical trials with HSS scientists and other 
experts.  
 
HSS Physicians are also faculty members of Weill Cornell Medical College. Residents there are in 
the top ranked orthopedic residency program in the US. Including 300+ full-time researchers 
developing cutting-edge biomechanics, genomic insights and treatments for autoimmune 
diseases.  
 
Dr. Lebl graduated from The University of Chicago with a triple major in biochemistry & molecular 
biology, chemistry, and economics with honors in each. He then attended medical school on 
scholarship to Stanford, surgical residency at Harvard, and subspecialty surgical fellowship at the 
Hospital for Special Surgery. Dr. Lebl later obtained an MBA from Wharton and pursued additional 
advanced spine surgery training in cervical spine disorders, occipitocervical disorders, and spinal 
deformity surgery with international leaders in the USA, China, Japan, Spain, and Germany. 
 
The team at RemedyLogic is pleased that Dr. Lebl will be deeply involved in helping guide product 
development. During a recent interview, Dr. Lebl made these comments, “I look forward to being 
an active member of RemedyLogic’s Board of Advisors. My years of experience in spinal surgery  
and tenure at HSS has made me uniquely qualified to help advance their product development to 
unparallel levels in the industry.” 
 
For additional information, please visit: https://remedylogic.com/ 
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